December 11, 2012
John M. Provine, P.E.






Molzen-Corbin
2701 Miles Rd SE
Albuquerque, NM  87106
Re:
Fire Station No. 7, 5701 Central Ave NE 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 1-10-12, (K11D079)

Certification dated: 12-10-12


Dear Mr. Provine,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 11-30-12, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Hydrology







Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

E-mail
